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Women's Health Symposium
Coming To Sonoma

Save The Date For May 13th
Invitations will be sent in April
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John Hennelly Selected As
Our Hospital's Next CEO
The Sonoma Valley Health Care District Board, in conjunction with
UCSF Health, has selected John Hennelly to serve as President
and Chief Executive Officer of Sonoma Valley Hospital. Hennelly,
who will assume the position mid-April, replaces Kelly Mather,
who left the position at the end of 2020. The decision and
announcement were made at the monthly District Board meeting
last week.

Read the full article here.

SVH Leads The Way For Early
Vaccinations In Sonoma
Valley
Sonoma Valley Hospital, along with Sonoma Healthcare Partners,
has been leading the initial COVID-19 vaccine effort in our
community. Our hospital has been instrumental in delivering over
5,000 doses to date, pricking the arms of grateful community
members and helping to provide some much needed hope as we
work our way out of the pandemic!

SONOMA VALLEY HEALTH PARTNERS:
Sonoma Valley Health Partners is a collaborative effort that
includes Sonoma Valley Hospital, Sonoma Valley Community
Health Center, Sonoma Valley Fire and Rescue, Schell-Vista
FPD, City of Sonoma, Sonoma County Department of Public
Health, and support from the Sonoma Valley Catalyst Fund.
 
Special thank you to all of our volunteers, Sonoma Valley
Rotary, and the Sonoma County Sheriff. 
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Benefit From Film Festival's
Generosity
Sonoma International Film Festival has created an opportunity for
Frontline Healthcare workers at our hospital to receive a
sponsored festival pass to this month's 2021 film fest. Click here
for more information on how you can bring a smile to one of
our awesome and dedicated staff. Thanks SIFF!!
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Inspiring Support For Sonoma Valley Hospital

Thank you for your continued support of the Sonoma Valley Hospital Foundation and
helping to ensure quality healthcare for the Valley!
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